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News Release 
January 29, 2021 

 

 

Due to the caretaker convention constraints upon the incumbent government, the ATIPPA Statutory Review 

hearings will be paused until after the provincial election. Following the election, the Chair will schedule 

hearings for presentations from the ATIPP Office and the Department of Justice and Public Safety (on 

behalf of the Executive Council and government departments). These presentations will include any 

submissions on the roundtable (sections 33 and 39) issues. A hearing for the response from the Office of 

the Information and Privacy Commissioner will also be scheduled at that time. 

 

When available, the schedule will be posted on the ATIPPA Review website:  

https://www.nlatippareview.ca/hearings-consultations/ 

 

The webcast of the hearings will be available to stream live on the ATIPPA Review website. Recordings 

of aired hearings and transcripts are available on the website to view at any time. 

 

 

 

Contact Information 

 

Access to Information and Protection of Privacy Statutory Review 2020: 

Address: 3rd Floor, Beothuck Building, 20 Crosbie Place, St. John’s, NL  A1B 3Y8 

Telephone: 709-729-7589, Toll Free: 1-833-667-0679 

Fax:  709-729-5618 

Email:  admin@nlatippareview.ca 

 

Media Contact: 

Adrienne Ding, Counsel, ATIPPA Statutory Review Committee 

Email: AdrienneDing@NLATIPPAReview.ca 

Telephone: (709) 729-5685 
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